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MEMORANDUM TO:   All Interested Parties 
 
FROM: Christopher Hargett   

Program Manager 
AD/CVD Operations, Office II 

 Enforcement & Compliance  
 
SUBJECT: Less-Than-Fair-Value Investigation of Aluminum Extrusions from the 

Republic of Türkiye – Deadline for Ministerial Error Comments 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
On September 27, 2024, the U.S. Department of Commerce announced the results in the final 
determination of the Less-Than-Fair-Value Investigation of Aluminum Extrusions from the 
Republic of Türkiye.  All the relevant calculations pertaining to the final determination have 
now been released to all interested parties subject to an administrative protective order through 
Enforcement and Compliance’s Antidumping and Countervailing Duty Centralized Electronic 
Service System (ACCESS).  All parties will have five calendar days from the date of this letter 
to review these materials and provide comments on any ministerial errors found in our 
calculations, in accordance with 19 CFR 351.224(c)(2).  Accordingly, comments must be 
submitted in writing to Commerce no later than 5:00 p.m. Eastern on October 7, 2024.   
 
Pursuant to 19 CFR 351.224(c)(3), the deadline for filing rebuttal comments to any ministerial 
error comments is no later than 5:00 p.m. EST on October 11, 2024. 
  
Under 19 CFR 351.224(f), ministerial error means an error in addition, subtraction, or other 
arithmetic function, clerical error resulting from inaccurate copying, duplication, or the like, and 
any other similar type of unintentional error which the Secretary considers ministerial. 
Allegations with regard to methodology applied in a decision or calculation are not considered 
ministerial in nature. 
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